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LEGAL NOTICE 
 
During its regular meeting of May 27, 2021, the Glastonbury Conservation Commission/Inland 
Wetlands and Watercourses Agency took the following action:   

 
1. Unanimously provided a favorable recommendation to the Town Plan & Zoning 

Commission regarding the proposed 3-lot Churchill Subdivision – 3 frontage lots 
including an existing house at 31 Hopewell Road (north side) on 0.94 acre – Village 
Residential Zone and Groundwater Protection Zone 1 –– Contrail, LLC (c/o Bradley 
Churchill), landowner/applicant  
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